3/17/2014 tag sales.png
Selected Non-resident Big Game Tag Sales

6250 Percent _non-resident bi
&000 me tag sales year 2011

5500 N Black Bear ¢ BO%
5250 Brown/grizzly € 7.5%
5000 } Caribou § 70.6%
4750 Moose § 51.9%
4500 Ly Sheep 8 23.6%

4250 : Goats § 14.4%

Count

2000 2001 2002 2003 2004 2005 2006 2007 2008 2009 2010 2011
~o-BlackBear 2586 2591 2694 = 2742 2944 3215 3331 3478 3534 2874 2748 2812
<@-Brown/grizZly 1573 | 1838 2007 | 1851 | 1978 2191 2170 2293 2188 2026 = 2020 2135

~Caribou 6070 4305 4462 3505 3744 3515 3127 2313 1881 1289 1693 1784
===Moocse 4102 3365 3322 3020 2845 2709 2455 2553 2302 1511 2118 1569
=¥=Cheep 635 615 664 622 575 702 669 677 627 538 574 485

Goats 184 200 186 167 216 261 230 260 239 198 213 215

This graph shows that non-resident purchases of big game tags for the three most sought after species
by Alaska residents has fallen over the last decade. One of the arguments some are making against HB
161 is that it takes a possible sheep tag away from an Alaskan. However, considering that one tag
represents only .2% of the available tags, and that nearly 24% of the tags that used to go to non-
residents are now going to residents, we believe the potential fundraising from that one tag will help
offset the loss in revenue the Alaska Department of Fish and Game is experiencing from the downturn
in tag sales. If we extrapolate the 24% loss to just those tags in the drawing permit pool, then we could
be looking at an approximate loss of $44,000. The passage of HB 161 could allow the Department to
actually recoup that loss.

SOURCE: ADF&G License Sales database. This information was researched by Mr Joe Want from
Fairbanks who is a recognized expert on sheep and brown bear, and is being provided by the Outdoor
Caucus Advisory Council.
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